
My family moved back to NH in 2004, selecting Sandown for its rural nature and 

reminds us of where we both grew up as children. 

To the residents who moved into Sandown after 2019 and may not be familiar with me, 

I was previously appointed or elected to the following Sandown town positions: Budget 

Committee, Town Treasurer, Town Moderator and Selectperson.  

I believe that I did a good job in every role and look forward to doing the same if 

elected. I ask that you check with your longer-term neighbors on how well or not I performed in 

each of these roles. 

 My approach to the challenges we face is simply to listen to other people’s views, do the 

appropriate research and work with the other board members to do the right things for the 

town in the short and long term by making the best decisions possible for everyone.  

Additionally, I believe in full transparency wherever possible by civic leaders (the law does place 

some restrictions on this position).  

 I hope you will reflect on my previous service in Sandown and consider voting for me on 

March 14th. 

Respectfully, 

Bruce Z. Cleveland 

 

 

 

 


